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15 Lower Hope Road 

Rosebank 
Cape Town 

7700  
SOUTH AFRICA 

 
November, 26th, 2024 
 
 
Dear Delegate 
 
 
The 2024 Centre for High Performance Computing (CHPC) National Conference will be held at 
Boardwalk International Convention Centre, Gqeberha, SOUTH AFRICA, 1-4 December 2024.  
More information on the event may be found here:  https://chpcconf.co.za 
 
You are receiving this letter because you have registered for the conference but not completed your 
payment. 
 
Please note that strict access control will be implemented for all registered delegates at the 
conference and that delegates who have not completed their payment will unfortunately not be 
allowed to enter the conference venue. 
 
Please proceed to finalise your payment as soon as possible, but if more information is required, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and kind regards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
DR WERNER JANSE VAN RENSBURG 
CHPC Research Manager 
wjvrensburg@csir.co.za;  
+27 83 381 5907 
www.chpc.ac.za  


